Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. BOX 54048-00200, NAIROBI Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com 


21st October 2011

FROM:

TRACY MORAA 

TO SPONSOR:
LARA HANSDOTTIR 

Dear Sponsor, 

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM AUGUST TO OCTOBER 2011

Tracy Moraa is doing well but in September Tracy was admitted when she became sick, she was suffering from pneumonia and Malaria where I paid her bill of Kshs. 1,500. 

Tracy had bad dry cough, cold where she could not breathe. Even though she suffered but at long last she felt well and went back to school. 

But this October Tracy has been well, we were told the weather is very cold, she must have heavy clothing sot protect her chest to be warm. 

Tracy is a modeler, a very good short girl who can catwalk and pleases the audience. 

I paid her school fees in the last DAP money and took some to her doctor to cover the bill that was used when she was sick and admitted. 

Tracy is bright and she will be in another class next year. Tracy is good in counting and colouring her pictures. Her favourite game is hide and seek. She is always happy when I tell her your sponsor Lara has brought you money for your needs. 

Thank you and God bless you. 

Best regards,

Mama Lucy Odipo. 

